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December 30, 2023 

Board of Finance 
City of Stamford, Connecticut 
Stamford, Connecticut 

Attention: Benjamin Barnes, Director of Administration 

In accordance with your request, we are attaching the accompanying PDF file, which contains an 
unsecured electronic final version of the financial statements, together with the auditor’s report and 
compliance report you requested for the year ended June 30, 2022, for City of Stamford, Connecticut. We 
understand that your request for the unsecured electronic copy has been made as a matter of 
convenience and for State filing requirements. You understand that electronic transmissions are not 
entirely secure and that it is possible for confidential financial information to be intercepted by others. 

These attachments are not to be modified in any manner. This final version supersedes all prior drafts. 
Any preliminary draft version of the financial statements previously provided to you in an electronic format 
should be deleted from your computer, and all printed copies of any superseded preliminary draft 
versions should likewise be destroyed.  

Sincerely, 

Scott Bassett, Partner 


